
 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bubble fun. 

Painting the tyres for the sensory garden 
project 
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What’s been happening? 

 

 
 
Welcome to the summer edition of our 
newsletter. 
 
Following a restructure of services within 
Cheshire and Wirral Partnership Trust (CWP), 
Greenways has recently become part of the 
Learning Disabilities, Neuro-Development 
Disorders and Acquired Brain Injury Care 
Group. This is a positive step in that Learning 
Disability Services across CWP will have the 
same Head of Operations, Sharon Vernon and 
Head of Clinical Services, Charlie Ingram. As 
always we will endeavour to continue to build 
upon the ‘outstanding’ CQC inspection that we 
achieved in 2016 
 
The activity programme that was introduced in 
January continues to be positively received. We 
have recently been able to purchase some new 
equipment for the unit following a successful 
charitable bid, which includes a trike, 
trampoline, swing and sensory equipment. 
 
Ann-Marie and Mandy, our occupational 
therapy assistants are also in the process of 
creating a sensory garden with assistance from 
our service users. This will include scented 
flowers and shrubs and artwork. 
 
Keeley Varey, occupational therapist, has also 
recently joined our team.  
 
Staff from Greenways recently took part in 
‘Pretty Mudder’ at Tatton Park. This was an 
event to raise money for cancer research and 
together they raised £820, which is a fantastic 
amount.  
 
 
 
 
 

Your views count 
 

You said: Thank you for 
the love, care and kindness 

you all gave to our son. 
 

We did: We are always so 
proud to receive such 

heartfelt compliments. 


